From: Zak Eburne o RE C E]VED

Sent: November 2,201/ 3.5 riw
To: -
Subject: Music in the park 2018 NOV -3 2077

THE CORPORATION OF
THE CITY OF GRAND FORKS

Just getting the ball rolling on the 2018 season of Music in the Park.
Last year the city contributed $1450 to help make it happen, I am asking the city again for $1450 to be used in the following manner:

$100.00 For each event to pay the act (Season total $900.00)
$50.00 For each event to be giving to the provider of the sound system (Season total $450.00)
$50.00 For posters for the season

$50.00 For the coordinator for the season

The City’s support of $1450.00 would be greatly be appreciated to help improve and continue this great family event!

Your continued support is greatly appreciated
Thanks

Zak Eburne Stoodley
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